
 
Response to questions for VA786A-13-Q-0019-Ohio Western Reserve National Cemetery 

 
1. The number that was listed to call for a site visit, (330) 725-6435, has been disconnected. 

Is there another number to call for a site visit? 
 

Answer: (330) 335-3069 
 

2. There are no drawings included from which to get dimensions for the rooms to be painted or the 
new countertops? 
 
Answer:  No reliable drawings are available.   You need to do a site visit. 
 

3. Are drawings going to be provided or do we need to get measurements at the site? 
 

Answer:   No drawings will be provided 
 

4. Are bids due on 1/31/13? That is less than a week after the package was posted. 
 
Answer: yes 

5. If you are unable to give a specific estimate for the cost of the project, please provide us either:  
A range that we can provide our customers still allowing them to identify if the project is a         
good fit for their company, and if they are interested in submitting a bid. 

A non-publishable cost that we can use internally, but will code so our customer's do not see the 
exact number. The code will let them know what larger cost range the project would fall into. 

If we are unable to receive a cost estimate by our publishing deadline of 4:30 PM (Local Time), 
we will provide our customers a cost that is coded, indicating that it falls within a larger range of 
cost. This reporter estimate will be based upon comparisons of similar projects. 

Answer: The range for this project is listed on the 1
st

 page of the solicitation (SF1442) as 
required by regulation. The cost range for this project is between $25,000 and $100,000. 

6. Is there a site visit?  Looks like we just need to schedule it with the Director. 
 

Answer: As stated on page 14 of the solicitation potential offerors must contact the 
cemetery to schedule an appointment, the correct phone number is (330) 335-3069 

 
7. Is the due date for the bid January 31?    

 
Answer: The original due date for offers is January 31, 2013, as stated on page 1 (SF1442) 
block 13A. The due date will be extended until February 5, 2013. 

8. Can we do an electronic bid via email?  
 

Answer: As outlined on page 11 in the 6 (six paragraph) offers must be submitted via email 
to evenel.jean-jacques@va.gov. 
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